Dear Peter [Burton],

I wonder if you could assist in a couple of areas regarding my forthcoming book on Roger Casement.  It is due to be published in November or perhaps in the Spring of 2001, by Gill & Macmillan in Dublin.

I am sending this email via Gay Times and it will be followed by another couple of items which are self explanatory.

How would I go about getting GT to include the book in their catalogue/list published every month and indeed could I interest them in an extract closer the time or a feature about it?  It will include an abridged version of the five black diaries, many of the entries being really quite erotic in a staccato sort of way and the 1911 never having been published before.  The section on turn of the 20th century homosexuality is a distillation of the work of many of those you advised me of.

Also do you know an address for Simon Edge preferably email as I corresponded with him previously on Casement when he was with the Evening Standard but they no longer seem to be able to give me an address for him.

Regards 

Jeff Dudgeon

22 May 2000

